LEACA I GF WM VCIRERS

February 26, 2025

Re:  February 27, 2025, Study Session, Agenda Item #1
(Rezoning Options of Sherwood Triangle Area)

Dear Chair Beninato and Members of the Planning Commission:

The League of Women Voters (LWYV) supports policies that encourage the development of
housing, including rezoning commercial to residential or mixed use.

The League supports the staff recommendation to rezone the Sherwood Triangle to
Commercial Thoroughfare (CT) from Commercial Neighborhood (CN). That change would
allow mixed use or all residential development of those parcels. This rezoning should encourage
construction of housing, which would help Los Altos meet its Regional Housing Needs
Assessment (RHNA) goals.

Please send any questions about this email to Sue Russell, Co-Chair of the Housing
Committee, at housing@lwvlamv.org.

Sincerely,

-

|(4he

N
atie Zoglin, President
Los Altos-Mountain View Area LWV

£

C: Gabe Engeland, City Manager
Nick Zornes, Assistant City Manager
Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager
Melissa Thurman, City Clerk
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